
 

 

 

 

 

 

Funding Received by Oglethorpe & Dawson Educational Foundation 

2019-2020 

 

We are always very appreciative of the support in funding received for both the school and our 

students from the Oglethorpe and Dawson Educational Foundation.  We would like to thank them 

for very kindly contributing to the following causes: 

 Sixth Form students to partake in the Lessons from Auschwitz visit 

 Senior Awards Evening 

 Reward Fund 

 Hardship Fund – used to support students from low income families with the purchase of 

key items such as school uniform,  educational books, transport and school visits 

 The Eco Group – enabled the Group to purchase plastic bottle recycling bins (as part of the 

Group’s work towards the Silver Eco Schools Award) 

 Books for The Independent Learning Centre, allowing all students access  to newly published 

fiction titles 

 The Stonewall Group School Membership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


